
275 BUZZ 
Buzzing since April 20, 2016 

www.bpoe275.org 

March 18th   
 

 

Due to the COVID-19 (Corona) virus the Lodge will be closed until at 

least April 7, 2020. All events at the Lodge have been cancelled. Call or 

email the Lodge with any questions or comments. (845) 454-6275. 
 
 

  ** Looking Ahead ** 

 
 

Norm’s Car Show – Sunday July 26th (Hopefully) 

 
Follow us on Facebook at: bpoe275 
    

This is a weekly email newsletter for the membership containing weekly menus, events, news and 
other pertinent information. Should you not wish to receive this E-newsletter just reply back to 
Bpoe275@verizon.net indicating so (please include your Name) and you will be removed from the 
list. 
Raymond Strohm, BUZZARD   

http://www.bpoe275.org/
mailto:Bpoe275@verizon.net

